
NOTICE OF MOTION 
2019 FEBRUARY 11 

 
  

 
 
 

Wood Frame Buildings 
 

THAT staff prepare a report regarding the feasibility of increasing the height of wood 
frame buildings beyond four storeys.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Copy: City Manager 
 Director Corporate Services 
 Director Planning & Building 
  


